
One month into school, and I am so grateful the weather has cooperated.  
Staff and students have figured out the routines of social distancing, 
masking, and hand sanitization while in the school, but can’t wait until 
lunch to get out of the building.  Once winter-like weather kicks in we 
have a plan to accommodate students who stay in the school for lunch, 
but it will not beat the great outdoors. 

Just so you are aware, we are working on a couple of annual events that 
we generally host in late September and early October.  One of the very 
important events is our Awards Night; we are preparing a slideshow  to 
recognize students for last year’s academic accomplishments and will 
have that posted within a couple of weeks.   A second important event we 
are planning is to begin preparations for Grad 2021.   Instead of a general 
meeting held in the school, parents of grads will receive an email with as 
much detail and information as we can provide.  We will also meet with 
the students in the school to go over these details with them.  As you 
might expect, we are hoping and planning for a traditional DHS gradua-
tion ceremony  but will keep a Plan B and C in the back of our minds.   

Lastly, Oct 22nd is our “Interim Report” day.   At that time we will be ask-
ing parents to check out PowerSchool to see your son’s or daughter’s 
mark to date.  This represents about 6 weeks of schooling and is an early 
indicator of student progress.  In the following week we will have an op-
portunity for parents to talk to teachers and if needed, put a plan togeth-
er for improvement before the official report card comes out.   

Have a great October! 

Garth Dagg 
Principal 
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Happy to be learning in our safe and caring schools 
 
Now more than ever, ensuring everyone in our school communities are surrounded by caring 
professionals within safe settings is paramount. Teaching and learning in the midst of a pan-
demic is a new experience, and our entire team has worked to ready ourselves for shifts in 
practice that may be required as we move forward. We are able to accomplish this because of 
our caring culture and our resilient students. We have heard that our students are happy to be 
back together and enthusiastic about their learning.  
 
We consider our Inclement Weather procedures to be another important example of our safe 
and caring focus, and we will soon be navigating the challenges that winter weather can throw 
at us. We want to remind parents and staff of these Inclement Weather procedures, and en-
courage you to refer back to the information in the months ahead as we continue to refine our 
approach to ensure upmost safety for everyone in our Chinook’s Edge school communities. 
 
As always, we are also pleased to provide this link to the latest Board eNews. 
 
 
Kurt Sacher 
Superintendent of Schools 
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2020/2021School Fee invoices will be  
emailed out to parents the week of   

October 1, 2020.  If  you do not receive your 
student’s copy or you would like a paper copy 

mailed to you, please contact the  
office at 403-335-3356.  

 
CESD encourages parents to  

pay school fees online.   
didsburyhigh.ca/onlinepayments 

Please check your account periodically 
 because new fees are added  

for activities throughout the year.  
Thank you! 

School Fees are 
Due by 

November 30, 2020 

School Fees 

https://www.cesd73.ca/CESD%20Inclement%20Weather.php
https://www.cesd73.ca/documents/general/Sept%2023%202020%20eNews.pdf
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Report Cards & Parent Teacher Interviews for Semester 1 

Report Cards for Semester 1: 

 Interim Report Cards (Online PowerSchool Only) - October 22, 2020 
 

 Parent/Teacher Interviews—October 29, 2020  5:00 pm—8:00 pm   
  Format to be determined.  We will keep you posted. 
 

 Report Cards (Paper Copy) - November 20, 2020 

 

 Parent/Teacher Interviews -  November 26, 2020 5:00 pm—8:00 pm 

  Format to be determined.  We will keep you posted. 

 

 Final Report Card (Paper Copy) - February 1, 2021 

Music has returned to the Band Room at Didsbury High School! 

 

CESD approved us to play on September 10,  and the following day AHS also re-
laxed the provincial rules regarding the playing of wind instruments.  With several 
precautions in place, we were able to resume rehearsals, and although there is still 
much  
uncertainty with regards to concert and tour plans it is amazing to be making music 
once again. 

 

The DHS Band Society is a group of dedicated parents who assist the Music Depart-
ment in a variety of ways.  All parents are members of this group by virtue of their 
child’s participation in Music at DHS.  The DHS Band Society Annual General Meet-
ing will be taking place Wednesday, October 21 at 7 PM.  To ensure everyone’s 
safety the meeting will be held through Zoom;  if you would like to attend please 
email me directly (kwassmer@cesd73.ca) and I will send you the link prior to the 
meeting.  Please consider attending and supporting your child’s music education. 

 

As the year progresses, if you have any questions or concerns about our Music  

Program please feel free to call (403.335.3356, ext. 5959) or email 

(kwassmer@cesd73.ca). 
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Yearbook 

2020/2021 DHS Yearbook 

Orders can be placed 

through the online school 

fees payment program!  

$45 for the Yearbook 

$5 for Name Personalization 

Fall Break—No Classes November 11—12 

Report Cards November 20 

Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews 5:00—8:00 pm November 26 

Collaborative Day—No Classes November 27 

November Dates to Remember 

Looking Ahead 

PICTURE RETAKE DAY 

Monday October 5th 

Contact DH School Photos if 

you wish to have  

Retakes done. 

403-217-2978 









November 2020 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 
11 Fall Break 
No Classes 

12 Fall Break 
No Classes 

13 Fall Break 
No Classes 

14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 Report Cards 21 

22 23 24 25 

26 Virtual  
Parent/Teacher  

Interviews  
Appt required 

27 Collaborative 
Day—No Classes 

28 

29 30      

October 2020 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
28 Welcome Back Week 

“Monochrome” Day 

29 Welcome Back Week  

Terry Fox Challenge 
“80’s Day” 

30 Welcome Back Week 

“Orange Shirt Day”  

1 Welcome Back Week  

“Christmas in October” 

2 Welcome Back Week 

  
“Crazy Hair Day” 

3 

4 5 Picture Retakes 6 7 8 
9 Collaborative Day 

No Classes 
10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 
22 Interim  

Report Cards 
23 Collaborative Day 

No Classes 
24 

25 26 27 28 

29 Virtual  
Parent/Teacher  

Interviews  
Appt required 

30 Leadership 
Halloween  
Activities 

31 


